
Monday 2  nd   December 2013  

Dear Customer,

Isobel is away at the moment so unfortunately you have to make do with myself, not as exciting as Isobel, but 
please don’t just scrunch up and throw away, please read about your Christmas deliveries.

Pat and Isobel went to visit the hens at the weekend, they came back and told me they were blooming with health, 
pecking at everyone’s feet, not afraid of humans at all, which is so nice to hear.

We have been putting it off for as long as we could, but I would like to let you all know that I have been setting 
Christmas up on the website -  delicious puds, jams, chutneys and cakes, as well as our Christmas Fruit Boxes and 
Jumbo Vegetable Bags so please feel free to have a look and place an order. If you don’t have the internet, please 
call or email me and I will send you the list.

Your Christmas delivery dates are as follows:

If  your usual delivery day is Tuesday 24th we will be delivering to you on Sunday the 22nd 

December.

If  your usual delivery day is Wednesday 25th we will be delivering to you on Monday 23rd 

December.

If  your usual delivery day is Thursday 26th, we will be delivering on Tuesday 24th December.

Your New Year delivery dates:

If  your usual delivery day is 31st December – your delivery will be as normal.

If  your usual delivery day is Wednesday 1st January we will be delivering to you on Thursday 2nd 

January.

If  your usual delivery day is Thursday 2nd January we will be delivering to you on Friday 3rd 

January.

The carrots in the bags this week are the Yellowstone variety – so they are meant to be yellow in case you were 
wondering.

Thank you

Diane


